


















 

  

  
 
 
 

 
 

Early voting is available now! 
Remember to vote or return your mail ballot 

by Nov. 5! 

Dale Bugby 
Sounia Najed Chaney 
David Chapin  

Paid for by Citizens for Responsible Government 

1



When is an Event Center NOT an Event Center? 
Apparently during election season. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

IIn August 2011, the Vail Town Council ddebated how 
tto present the ballot qquestion: 
 
““[Kerry] Donovan stated this was the wording used 
iin the polling survey. [Margaret] Rogers said there 
aare a number of people who are confused about the 
nnew pavilion.  [Andy] Daly suggested saying 
community space instead of a new pavilion.  [Pedro 
CCampos] suggested the wording be community 
pavilion and extended deck. [Kim] Newbury said to 
uuse expanding and improving the clubhouse 
including a community space.”  
 
VVail Town Council Minutes  
August 2, 2011  
 
TThe words “new pavilion” and “extended deck” or 
nnew “event center” were never in the ballot 
language. 

In November 2011,, the ballot language 
tthe voters saw was: “Expansion and 
improvement of the clubhouse at the 
VVail Golf Course and Nordic Center, 
including multi-use community space;”” 
  
The ballot measure passed with this 
llanguage in place. 

 
TThe plan for the Clubhouse was 
unveiled in June 2012. It included 
removal of the 18th hole. The Town of 
VVail blueprints called it an “event 
center with an outdoor event lawn.” 

When  questioned about the new plan  Greg Moffet ssaid he “fought for this ballot initiative for the 
rreason that this was a multi-use facility… This seems like a bait and switch to the voters if we don’t 
ffollow through with an events center.” Susie Tjossem stated, “she is in favor of the event center. She 
ssaid a lot of voters were not golfers and we sometimes over engineer.” 
 
VVail Town Council Minutes, July 3, 2012   
 

But then, at the OOctober 17, 2013 Town Council Candidate Forum we heard a different story:  
 
SSusie Tjossem, “The original intent was not to build an event center.  I am very offended by that term.”   
 
GGreg Moffet, “It is not an event center.  It is a golf course dining room.  I’d be happier if we were 
focused on really doing it really right, which might even mean a slightly larger footprint rather than 
trying to appease a few aggressive and well financed non-resident NIMBYs.” 

During 20111, the Town of Vail conducted public polling regarding improvements at the Vail Golf Course. 
The Town tested the proposed Ballot Question No. 1, which included: 

 
“Renovation of the clubhouse at the Vail Golf Course and Nordic Center, including a new Pavilion;” 

It’s more than whether we need or want another event center. 

It’s a matter of honesty and transparency. 

On November 5, 2013 we need to vote for honest leaders.   
Paid for by Citizens for Responsible Government 
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From: Kendra Carberry <klc@hphclaw.com>
Date: November 12, 2013 at 9:31:06 PM EST
To: Chris Toll <CToll@hollandhart.com>
Subject: campaign finance violations

Chris,

The Town received the attached "Independent Expenditure Committee"
registration form and Report of Contributions and Expenditures from
your client Mr. Maslak, apparently as the registered agent for a group
called "Citizens for Responsible Government." First, that organization is
already registered as a pro life political non profit corporation, with an
address in Arvada that is not the same address that Mr. Maslak
provided. Please clarify whether this is the same organization.

Second, Mr. Maslak's committee is a candidate committee, so this
registration form is incorrect.

Third, Mr. Maslak's committee reported no expenditures, after he
admitted to the Town Clerk that his committee paid for 3 separate ads
in the Vail Daily endorsing 3 candidates for the Vail Town Council.
Pursuant to C.R.S. 1 45 108, Mr. Maslak's committee must report all
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expenditures to the Town Clerk. The penalty for noncompliance is a
civil penalty of $50 per day. The reports were due on October 15th and
November 1st. The November 1st report is now 12 days late, which
results in a $600 penalty. The October 15th report was never filed at all,
but Mr. Maslak did not answer the question of when the committee
first received a contribution or made an expenditure, so we are unsure
when the committee was formed. Please clarify this as well.

Based on the foregoing, Mr. Maslak needs to file the appropriate
registration with the Town Clerk and file a complete expenditure report,
which includes the cost of the ads in the Vail Daily endorsing the 3
candidates. If he completes the registration and report tomorrow, the
fine will be $600.

Please give me a call if you have any questions.

Kendra L. Carberry
Hayes, Phillips, Hoffmann & Carberry, P.C.
1530 16th Street, Suite 200
Denver, CO 80202
direct (303) 951 2095
office (303) 825 6444

<Citizens for Responsible Gvmt Committee Regisrtation.pdf> 
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